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Subject: Changes to Comprehensive Land Use Plan - Upzoning

From: Chris Konrad  
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:22 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Changes to Comprehensive Land Use Plan - Upzoning 

City Council - 

As a lifelong resident of Ann Arbor, I am very concerned and disappointed with proposed changes to 
the Comprehensive Land Use Plan. I am absolutely opposed to the idea of a single residential zone 
and expanding commercial uses in residential zones. Putting a development like Lockwood in the 
middle of any Ann Arbor neighborhood is a horrible idea - what are you thinking? I support the idea 
and location of a development like The George. 
I support higher density housing especially when it's not built for students or rich retirees. 

If this passes, I will vote for anybody EXCEPT the current office holders. 


